
 

From the Desk of the President  

 

Our beautiful summer is winding down. So happy to have a few more days in the 80’s. 
Our Oktoberfest is right around the corner. Get your RSVP’s in ASAP. Many surprises in 
store for our 2nd Annual Event!  

We’ve been busy (as usual) in all departments. In this newsletter are some of the 
highlights. We are hard at work making needed improvements for your safety, for the 
beautification of the Village and for your enjoyment.  

We need to update our code red information. Many new residents have moved in as 
well as out. Phone numbers and emails have also changed. Please stop by Village Hall 
and update your info if you have NOT been getting code red announcements via email, 
voice mail or text. There are forms in lobby for your convenience.  

Again, I am urging those with pets to get them chipped. We had a resident’s dog that 
got loose and had no ID tags or chip. If the animal is not chipped and has no ID tags, it 
will be sent to the humane society. They are kept for a short period of time and due to 
the overcrowding in these facilities, sad to say, they will be euthanized. We are aware 
there are still approx. 12-15 dogs in town whose owners have not come in for a dog 
license. This is another measure put in place for your pets’ protection and possible 
prevention of them being turned over to a shelter.  Your furry companion deserves YOU 
being a responsible pet owner.  

The Lions Club is having a 5K run (well, walk for me) on Sunday 9/25/22 starting @ 8:00 
am. Flyers are in Village lobby. Never too late to sign up for this worthwhile fundraiser. 
They will also be having a Pork Chop dinner at our Village Hall in the upstairs Art Treckler 
room. It will be Sunday, October 9 from 12 Noon to 3:00 pm.  
 
We still have plenty of books for our reading enthusiasts. Come in and browse. There 
are also some DVD’s for those of you that still have the players.  

Hope to see you all Saturday, October 1st! Bingo starts at Noon in Art Treckler room. 

Warm Regards, 

Village President, Nancy L. Miller        

 


